
From: Eddy Trevino <Eddy.Trevino@cpa.texas.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:08 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Feedback - International Energy Conservation Code (IECC) and Ch. 11 of the International 
Residential Code (IRC) using the ICC standards process 
 
Gentlemen,  

 

We believe it’s in the best interest of the cities that states represent to have full voting rights, as before 

this recommendation, and believe ICC should not have the ability to reject a membership application or 

the ability to remove a membership unless the parameters for removal are clearly delineated. 

 

The public comment period should be extended to 90 days.  A 30-day comment period over a Christmas 

and New Year’s holiday to receive comments is overly restrictive.   

 

Respectfully, 

Eddy 

 

Eddy Trevino, P.E., CEM 

Director, State Energy Conservation Office 
Data Analysis & Transparency Division 
Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts 

LBJ State Office Building 

111 East 17th Street, Room 314 

Austin, Texas 78701 

phone: (512) 463-1876 

 

eddy.trevino@cpa.texas.gov  

http://seco.cpa.texas.gov    
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